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Temple, Jessica

From: Williams, Kristi

Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 2:19 PM

To: Temple, Jessica

Cc: Wise, Jim

Subject: RE: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Jessica,  

There are no in progress UAAs or TMDLs for the waterbodies listed in the permit.  

The flow path in the permit is slightly different than what is listed in the email. It specifies:  

Unnamed tributary to North Lapile Creek, to Lapile Creek, to Lake Felsenthal, to Ouachita River. 

As always, thank you for including a link to the permit, it makes reviewing these so much easier! 

From: Temple, Jessica  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 2:00 PM 
To: Clem, Sarah 
Cc: Wise, Jim; Williams, Kristi 
Subject: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill 

I have been assigned Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill, AR0047384.  In preparation 
for renewal of the permit, please within 5 days ask staff to provide me the following information:  

• any new developments with the TMDL 
• any new developments with the UAA 
• changes in anti-degradation policy for the receiving stream 
• water quality issues related to the receiving stream 
• impairment of the receiving waterbody 
• do we need to meet with the facility 
• ERW, ESW. Etc. 

Comments:  

2D/08040202 

Unnamed tributary to North Lapile Creek, to Lapile Creek, to Lake Felsenthal, to Ouachita River 

https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/downloads/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/Permits/AR0047384.pdf

Thanks
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Jessica 


